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11th October 2023 
 
  
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
The children in Year 3 will be studying the story ‘Journey to the Centre of the Earth’. 
As part of this work, we are going to watch the same story on DVD. The film we 
intend watching has a PG (Parental Guidance) rating and has been viewed by staff as 
suitable for children to watch.  
  
Should you have any queries or objections to your child viewing this film then please 
speak to your child’s class teacher at the end of the day. 
 
 
  
Thank you for your continued support, 
  
Mrs. Casey and Miss. Hulme 
Year 3 Class Teachers 
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